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Merry Christmas!

( It doesn’t seem possible that another year is almost gone. The Lord has blessed us with
many things over this past year. I want to take this opportunity to tell you all how much
we appreciate your prayers and your financial support. It is your prayers that continue to
open doors for us. Thank you for being a part of our lives.

Praise the Lord! He provided the funds needed to take us to Arizona! God never fails
us. His provision is always enough and always on time. I am looking forward to
A, completing the work here in Why and to the meetings we have this month. I hope to
pecnd each of our supporting churches some pictures of the things done here in our
January letter. Pray for us as we minister here. Brother Dan has gained access to two

new villages on the reservation and I will be helping him in these ministries. The
Indians here need to hear the gospel so they can be saved. Brother Dan says the work
here is slow and tedious but some will hear if you are patient. Please pray for hearts to
be open to the gospel.

r We were in several meetings in the month of November and ask you to pray that these
Pehurches would join you in supporting us. [ pray that we were as much of a blessing to
them as they were to us. Please continue to pray that our support level will grow. We
are now at about 17%. Thank you for all the acts of kindness and for your letters. It is

always a blessing to hear from you. Please write or e-mail us anytime.
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